
8. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Advocate’s Update and decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 BOTTLE LAKE FOREST PARK JUNIOR GOLF PROPOSAL 
 
 2. That officers from the Parks and Waterways Unit be asked to meet with Golf Canterbury and the 

Windsor Golf Club as the Bottle Lake Forest Park proposal is no longer an option. 
 
 UPDATE ON ARTWORKS IN BURWOOD/PEGASUS WORKING PARTY 
 
 3. That the Board allocate $1,000 from the 2002/03 Discretionary funds to an Art Week in New 

Brighton in January 2003. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


